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Critical SBIC Open Board Positions 

Publicity Chairperson – Serve as the public voice of the 

SBIC. 

Fundraising Chairperson – Assist Event Chairs and 

Grant Coordinators, as appropriate.  

Membership Chairperson – Encourage full participation, 

cooperation, and positive relationships with Member 

churches, and recruit new churches. 

 

THE LORDS FOOD PANTRY STATS FOR 

March 2021  

Number of People Served 

      Children     186 

      Adults                 368 

      Seniors     308 

      Total     862 

 

Grants Received in March 

 Emergency Food/Shelter (FEMA) - $4,500 

 NC Community Foundation - $2,500 

 

Grants Pending 

 Emergency Food/Shelter (FEMA) - $4,500 

 BEMC - $2,500 

 ATMC - $2,500 

 The Catherine Kennedy Foundation - $9,000 

 

Tentatively Scheduled Upcoming Events 

 Breakfast at Hwy 55 Restaurant 8-10 a.m., 

AYCE $7.00  (5/8/2021) – Janet Dunkelberger, 

Coordinator.  See your SBIC Rep. for tickets. 

 Solstice by the Sea w/50-50 and Bake Sale 

(6/19/2021) – Vic Guarino, Coordinator. 

 Sunset at Sunset (10/2/2021) – Jim Antunes, 

Coordinator. 

 CROP Hunger Walk (11/7/2021) – Mike 

Claxton, Coordinator. 

 Festival of Trees at Museum of Coastal 

Carolina and Ingram Planetarium, OIB (Setup 

11/7 & 11/8, Public 11/14/21-1/1/22) – Mary 

Pritchard, Coordinator. 

 

Check us out at our website:              

www.thelordsfoodpantry.org 

 

Next month’s General Meeting of the SBIC is 

scheduled for Monday, May 17, 2021, at 10:00 a.m. at 

the Shallotte Presbyterian Church pavilion. 

 
 

Providing Help and Hope Since 1981 

 

The Emergency Food Assistance Program (TEFAP) 
On March 27, we served 86 families, or 281 individuals (108 

adults, 69 children, and 104 seniors). 

 

Commodity Supplemental Food Program (CSFP) 
We received 75 boxes; distributed 63 the first day, and the final 

12 on the second day. 

 

“You Done Good” Award 
The SBIC honored two volunteers with the “You Done Good” 

Award who have gone over and above the expected in service to 

the SBIC and The Lords Food Pantry.  Receiving framed 

certificates and $50 gift cards were Bob Herdic and Dave Green.  

Thank you and congratulations! 

 

 
Mike Claxton, SBIC President and Mary Pritchard, Food Pantry 

Coordinator, presenting award to Bob Herdic. 

 

 
Mary Pritchard presenting award to Dave Green. 

http://www.thelordsfoodpantry.org/

